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21 November 2016 

 

Company Announcement number 95/2016 – 21 November 2016 

 

Problems with the refinancing of RD FlexLån® 

 

 

Due to IT-problems in Realkredit Danmark’s auction system we are cancelling todays three auctions. 

 

We expect to complete the next four days of auctions as planned, but with changed auction amounts 

in the following ISIN’s: DK0009299562, DK0009295735 and DK0009296030. The total auction 

amounts will be unchanged.      

 

  

The Executive Board 

 

For further information, please contact Henrik Blavnsfeldt, Senior Vice President, on  

+45 45 13 20 76.   

 


